September 24, 1999
Dear Sherry:

L cannot begin to thank you enough for all the time spent and
trouble we may have caused you by woerking so unselfishly for our
cause,

You were instrumental in helping us bring to light the deplorabie
conditions that exist at the Lindsay Animal Shelter and the
degrading freatment of Tulare County's citizens by the Lindsay
Police Department,

The County of Tulare, City of Lindsay and District Attorney Phil
- Cline all furned deaf ears o us when we went to each one with
our pleadings and complaints. We finally stumbled on to your
Website, dear Gladiator, and you steered us in the right
direction. You told us that the system will work if the correct
protocol is followed and I am seeing proof of that now.

This whole sordid mess has been going on for four + years now
and it's about time it came to a grinding halt.

You have been a real blessing to us and the animals (and people) in
this county have a chance of attaining proper treatment now.

~ You will still be around to help us, won't you? We've still got a
ways to go and will continue to count on you, if that's OK.

Bl

Sincerely,




